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19 December 2022

Dear Resident, 

Re: H4 Dansteed (Two Mile Ash/Great Holm) Road Safety Scheme 
Between V4 Watling Street and V5 Great Monks Street

Earlier this year we asked for comments on our proposals to close the right turn gaps at the above section of the H4 Dansteed Way due to the above average collisions recorded here.

As the local highway authority for Milton Keynes, we have a duty of care to keep the public highway safe for all users and are obliged to act if collision data is above average at any section of the network. Many of these collisions involved vehicles turning right into or out of the junctions here.

[bookmark: _Int_OAe1dm2s]We have now completed reviewing all the comments made to us during the formal consultation process and will start works from 9 January 2023 to close these right turn gaps.

[bookmark: _Int_Y7Qw3a2Y][bookmark: _Int_ldC3hjkr]The aim of the scheme is to provide safer exit and access to the residential areas of Two Mile Ash and Great Holm and we will also improve the current crossing facilities for pedestrians and cyclists at the Kensington Drive junction with the H4 Dansteed Way.


Key information about the works

Works will take place between 9:30am and 4:30pm to minimise disruption and will start from 9 January 2023 and should take around 8-10 weeks to complete, weather permitting. 

To create a safe working environment, it will be necessary to temporarily close parts of the road and redway as follows:

· Junction of the H4 and The High Street, Two Mile Ash
· Junction of the H4 and Cornhill, Two Mile Ash
· Junction of the H4 and Kensington Drive, Great Holm
· The redway on the H4 adjacent to Kensington Drive
· Stretches of the H4 to enable the construction of the central island

You can view the roadworks details including any closures on www.one.network.

Every effort has been made to minimise disruption in the area and we apologise for any inconvenience. All these works will be carried out by our highways service provider, Ringway.


Thank you.

P. Jeffs
Senior Highways Engineer

Highways Data Protection Privacy Statement

We collect and use information about you so that we can provide you with Highway services under the relevant Legislation. Full details about how we use this data and the rights you have around this can be found at www.milton-keynes.gov.uk. If you have any data protection queries, please contact the Data Protection Officer at data.protection@milton-keynes.gov.uk
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